vvn@bhel.in

From: etender-nic@nic.in

Sent: 20 December 2024 13:09

To: vwn@bbhel.in

Subject: Intimation of the publishing of the new corrigendum.

JIntimation of the publishing of the new corrigendum
Government eProcurement System

Date:20-Dec-2024

Dear User,

Sub: Intimation of the new corrigendum published - reg

Please refer to the following tender for which you have been assigned as a Bid Opener on
03-Jan-2025 05:00 PM.

Tender id :2024_BHEL_41753_1

Tender Ref No :77/24/6122/vvn
Bharat Heavy Electricals

Organisation Chain: Limited| |ISG -
BANGALORE| | MM

It is informed that a new corrigendum of Date titled ‘Duedate extension2’ has been
published due to Duedate extension2 in the eProcurement web site.You may kindly visit
the portal for further details.

Tender Inviting Authority

[Note :This is an auto generated mail from the eprocurement system. Please do not reply to
this e-mail id.]



